
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
SOUTHCLIFFE ROAD, CARLTON  – NO STOPPING ON ENTRANCE CLEARWAY 
(SCHOOL KEEP CLEAR) (7266A) – PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Further to my letter dated 20th February 2023 and in response to concerns raised during 
the advert period, we have re-evaluated the issues and it has been decided to make some 
changes to the original proposals.  
 
The revised proposals consist of the following:- 
• Extending the existing School Keep Clear Marking across entrances to the school 

including the emergency access but excluding the car park entrance. 
 
The revised proposals will be advertised, and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the 
extents of the revised proposals is attached (Drawing Number H/JW/4232/01 Rev A) along 
with a copy of the revised site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, 
by 20th June 2023. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals please 
clearly state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it 
will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/  
 
Yours  
      

Jo Wilkinson  
 
Joanne Wilkinson 
Highway Improvements Co-Ordinator  
Tel: 0115 9772947 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

 
   

 Your ref:    

My ref: H/JW/TRO7266A/2250426 

Date: 17th May 2023 

  

http://www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/
mailto:tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk

